
 2018 COOG FEST 

 

Come One, Come All to the 2018 

COOG Fest Open House 

 WHEN: January 31st from 6:30PM-8PM 

WHO: Prospective 8th graders & their parents, and current KHS  

students & parents 

WHAT: Come learn about Kempner, meet KHS teachers,   

view performances from our Fine Arts Department and learn about all 

the extra curricular clubs/activities we have!!! 

*Food Trucks will be on campus from 4PM-7PM 


